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Dear Parent/Guardian 

Schools across the province have been informed of industrial action taking place on 24, 25 and 

26 January and 1 and 2 February 2024 which will affect public transport.  

Details have been provided by the Education Authority along with advice for parents below: 

Translink Disruption  

Parents are strongly advised to make alternative arrangements for their child if they connect with 

a Translink bus service for any portion of their journey to and/or from school. This includes 

children who connect to a Translink service via an EA yellow bus, private hire bus or ferry service. 

EA cannot guarantee pupils will be able to complete their journey and strongly advise they make 

alternative arrangements as appropriate.  

Translink will communicate relevant passenger information through the media, via their website 

https://www.translink.co.uk/industrialaction through social media, in stations, and on buses and 

trains. The Translink contact centre can also be contacted on 028 9066 6630.                 

I hope that this information is helpful to you in putting alternative plans in place during this period 

of unavoidable disruption. 

 Yours sincerely 

  

 

https://www.translink.co.uk/industrialaction

